Mr. and Mrs. Crabtree Rt. 1, Box 210 Kimberly, Idaho 83341 U.S.A.

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Crabtree :

A few days ago, I received a letter from Mr. Irwin Rovner introducing plans for a workshop of lithic technology in 1976. The letter says that Mr. Crabtree and Prof. Bordes may be expected to be there. I understand you recommended me for that programs. Thank you very Very much. It is a great pleasure for me to attend the workshop and would like to demonstrate my practice on a few lithic technology of Japanese prehistory, for example Setouchitechnique, Yubetsu-technique and others.

If they accept me as an invited participant I go there with my wife and Mito. They are very pleased and happy to know thus!

Best best regards to Mrs. Crabtree from us, I remain,

Tsugio Matsuzawa

National Center for Archaeology